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Principal Momon’s Parent Update 
 

Dear Cascade Elementary School Parents/Families:  

In just a couple of weeks, we will be opening our doors to all of our CES scholars.  The 

instructional team at Cascade Elementary is super excited about having our scholars return to 

the building for face-to-face learning.  It has been far too long since we have seen some of 

them in person. The team is ready to implement instructional practices that we know will 

benefit our scholars.  Student safety will continue to be at the top of our priority list when our 

doors open.  We will adhere to the safety procedures adopted by the district for the upcoming 

school year.  In addition to safety, supporting our scholars with their academic needs is 

another major priority.  We are committed to providing a comprehensive high quality 

instructional program that includes intervention and/or enrichment for all students according 

to their individual needs.  We will embark on a new Math Curriculum, Eureka Math, this 

school year.  Additionally, parent workshops will be held throughout the year to assist you 

with navigating this new robust and rigorous math program. 

 

As you know by now, Atlanta Public Schools adopted a new bell schedule.  All elementary 

schools in the Atlanta Public School System will begin the instructional day at 7:45 AM, 

effective August 5, 2021, which is the first day of school.  Our doors will open at 7:15 AM 

each day in order for students to participate in the breakfast program at school.  You can 

assist us by ensuring that your scholar is in attendance on the first day of school and every 

day that they are in good health. From safety to student attendance to high academics, 

Cascade Elementary School is ready to earn the title of the being that “Premier School in 

Southwest Atlanta” that provides students with a broad and balanced education.   

 

Please visit our website at https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cascade frequently for 

upcoming events.  We look forward to seeing you at our Open House, “Sidewalk Edition” 

Event on August 4th from 9:00-11:00 AM.  You will have an opportunity to meet your 

child’s teacher, register for the parent portal and communication platform, receive 

transportation information and much more.  This event will take place on the school grounds 

in response to COVID-19.  School supply lists are published on our website for your 

convenience. Class assignments will be posted in Infinite Campus on July 29th and available 

during the open house event.   

 

 I can’t wait to see you and your scholars during open house, and I am committed to spending 

time with you each month during our town hall meetings and principal chats.  In addition, 

you can expect to receive a monthly newsletter from me so that we can remain in constant 

communication about our school.   

 

I want the world to see how our scholars are “Growing from Good to Great” in spite of a 

worldwide pandemic. With an entire school community and parents working together we can 

make this the most successful instructional year that Cascade Elementary has ever seen!  

Parents we need your commitment and engagement this year so that our CES Tigers can soar 

and take flight in everything that they do this school year!!! 

 

#Tiger Strong All Year Long 

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Tiffany Barron Momon, Principal  

Cascade Elementary School 

 

 

 

Important Reminders 
 

July 31 APS Back-to-School Bash   
                      9:00-1:00 PM  
August 4 Open House 9:00-11:00 AM 
August 5 First Day of School  
August 11 Principal Momon’s Townhall      
                   Meeting 4:00-5:00 PM 
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